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From the Head Teacher 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Today we celebrated our class of 2015 (Yr6 
children who left us in 2015), who came back to  
a reunion organised by Staff at Stanton Bridge.  
We caught up with them to find out what they 
are doing  now, 7 years on.   It was wonderful 
to hear their stories, their successes and what 
future plans they have.  Please look at our 
Twitter account to see how much they have 
grown and hear all about what they are doing 
now.  We are so proud of them and cannot be-
lieve what amazing, young adults they have be-
come!  
 
It’s been a very busy week—year 4 completed 
their National times tables tests and also made 
us very proud with how well they performed! 
They were treated with a visit from the ice-
cream van! They loved it! 
 
Year 5 pupils took part in a Career’s Day where 
they got an insight into some of the profes-
sions they may wish to follow in the future as 
young adults.  It was a fantastic day, made pos-
sible by lots of different professionals giving 
their time to talk to our pupils. Look out for 
pictures and reflections on our Twitter page. 
 
This week was also a week for celebrating 
sporting events—The Commonwealth games is 
fast approaching and pupils from across school 
took part in workshops to learn all about the 
event and the countries taking part.   
 
We love to celebrate pupil’s achievements and 
are so grateful that we can give them experi-
ences that they will still be talking about 7 
years after they left us!  
 
Finally, I would like to say how fortunate we 
are that we belong to such a kind, caring, com-
passionate community.  The money we have 
raised to support those suffering in the Bang-
ladesh flooding will make such a difference to 
those in need—thank you to everyone who do-
nated.  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher & NLE 
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Attendance Race 
 

 
The results for  Summer Term 2 week 
3 are in! 
 
Year 4 Miss Bibi’s class has raced into the 
lead this week. Well done!   
 
The question is, will they be able to stay 
there OR will the two classes  in joint sec-
ond place-Mrs Good and Miss Akthar's 
classes take it back ? 
 
Remember it’s up to each one of you to 
come to school every day to ensure your 
class scores the highest number of points      
possible to win the race. It is also           
important NOT TO BE LATE! 
 
I  hope you are working on your class wish 
list  as you all work together to get 100% 
attendance and claim a prize from your list. 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

 
Perseverance of Physical Activities  

1N: Nicolas 1F:  Alisa 

2G: Angel 2M:  Cole 

3W:  Kalid 3L:  Hanya 

4B:  Adyaan 4X:  Fahad 

5A: Lewis 5B:  Siwar 

6S: Bilal 6 H:  Shaban 



Safety Message 
 

We have recently been made aware of a few incidents near to other schools 
whereby children have been approached by an adult not known to them.   
 
Please make sure that you talk to your children about what to do if they are 
approached by strangers whilst they are out playing or on their way to and 
from school.  
 
Remember STRANGER DANGER 

Basic Stranger Danger rules include: 

• never go anywhere with a stranger. 
• never accept gifts or sweets from a stranger. 
• never get in a car with a stranger. 
• never go off on your own without telling your parents or a trusted adult where you are going. 
• tell your child it is okay to break normal, everyday rules if they are in danger. 
• encourage your child to SHOUT, KICK, SCREAM, LIE or RUN AWAY, if they feel they are in danger 
• give your child a code word or sign that only you (Parents and carers) and your child  know. They can 
use it when they feel they are in danger but don’t want other people around them to know 
• If out without an adult, tell your child to stay with their friends and not to go off on their own. 
 
It is always a good idea to ensure that your child either knows your contact number off by heart, or has 
it written on a piece of paper in their pocket so that they or someone helping them can contact you.  
 

London Trip 
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 Year 4 had a fantastic time in London learning all about 
the tourist attractions and geographical features within 
our capital city. We were also lucky enough to watch the 
changing of guard near Buckingham Palace as we were 
passing—it was an  amazing sight to see! Our tour guide 
took us around to see and learn about the history of fa-
mous landmarks such as Westminster      Abbey, The 
London Eye, Big Ben and The Houses of           Parliament. 
He gave us lots of new, interesting facts such as Big Ben 
is the name of the bell in the tower - the tower itself is 
actually called the Elizabeth Tower!  
 
We finished the day with a visit to the Tower of London 
where we walked around the White Tower and saw lots 
of interesting things, such as the armour worn the fa-
mous King Henry VII. We were exhausted by the end of 
the trip, but we were so glad we went! 



If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 
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Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Diary Dates 
 
The summer term began on Monday 25th 
April 2022 and the last day of school is 
25th July 2022 


